

## Outpouring



## **TLUMC supporting our Community**

## Monthly meeting Tuesday, January 17<sup>th</sup> @ 7pm

At **Pikes Peak Brewing Company** (Barrel Room)

1756 Lake Woodmoor Drive



Debbie Chaves is the executive director of Colorado Family Action and CFA Foundation organizations that work together to serve as the Family Policy Council for our state. They are dedicated to making Christian values a reality in state and local government. In this capacity, Debbie helps develop long-term

strategy, sponsors outreach events and speaks on the importance of life, religious freedom and traditional family. In short, Debbie is a champion for building strong families in our state.

Debbie's presentation on Tuesday, January 17th will focus on the state of religious freedom in Colorado and what to expect in the 2017 legislative session.

Come out and have a good time, enjoy the company of old friends, meet some new ones and learn what goes on behind the scene to protect or restrict your freedoms. Everyone is welcome! Water/soft drinks always available. Come early and have dinner!

Outpouring is designed to improve TLUMC's outreach and presence in the Tri-Lakes community. Our goal is to make a connection with our community outside the church.

Meetings are normally on the third Tuesday at 7 pm – same location.

For more information or to talk about Outpouring, contact Lynn Weber at 488-2832 (LWeber1971@aol.com) or John Crouse at 488-2317 (jrcrouse@comcast.net).